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Dear parents/ carers

Due to changes in guidelines we are slightly altering our procedures regarding notifying you in event of your child receiving first aid at school. 

We will now be alerting you by text message if your child has received any first aid during the school day. They will also be sent home with a slip in their bag further detailing the treatment that they have received.

Previously, minor injuries were treated and written in a record book at school, parents were of course notified with any more serious injuries or bumps to the head.

There will be no need to call the office to check further as, please rest assured that if we need to speak to you, or have any other concerns we will call and speak to you after the incident.

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards

Mrs Sandra Sutherland
Headteacher
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